
 

You’re Invited to a Lewis and Clark Zoom Talk 

Learn about the explorers and Watercraft of Western Exploration and 
Exploitation from the 1790s to 1840s 

 
Sunday, February 21  

The free talk starts at 5 p.m. Eastern Time Zone; 4 p.m. Central; 3 p.m. Mountain; and 2 p.m. Pacific  

 
Painting by John Clymer 

 

You’ll learn about: 
 
 The watercraft used by the Lewis and 

Clark explorers. 
 
 Watercraft used during America’s 

steamboat, military and fur-trading 
eras. 

 
Presenter: John Fisher 

 
John is a retired high school teacher 
who has assembled a most extensive 
collection of Euro-American artifacts 
representing what was carried on the 
Lewis and Clark Expedition. His 
collection is housed at the Fort 
Mandan Museum.  
 
John’s research articles have been 
published in historical journals, 
including We Proceeded On, the 
journal of the Lewis and Clark Trail 
Heritage Foundation. Since 2003, John 
has presented on various subjects 
across the country to thousands of 
people. 
 
 

How to register  
If you have not previously attended the 
Lewis and Clark Zoom Talks, registration 
is required.  
 

To register, send an email to 
garykimsey55@gmail.com 

by February 20 and he will email the Zoom 
link to you 

 
Please include brief information about 
your interest in the Lewis and Clark 
Expedition. 
 
Please note: If you have attended previous 
talks, you do not need to register for this or 
future Zoom talks. You will soon receive an 
email with the link to attend this Christmas 
talk. 
 

 
This Zoom talk is part of a monthly series hosted by the Missouri-Kansas Riverbend Chapter of the Lewis and 
Clark Trail Heritage Foundation. For information about future talks, visit the chapter’s website: lewisandclarkkc.org. 
Contacts: Dan Sturdevant, (816) 679-5925, or Yvonne Kean, (816) 560-2763. 

 
Check out the LCTHF website—lewisandclark.org—to discover what’s happening in the world of Lewis and Clark 


